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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Sunday, November 22, 2015 5:41 PM

To: Donna Conkling

Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Wayne Esannason; David Lee (dlee.trustee@gmail.com); Bill Stern; 

dpekarek@verizon.net; Marc Samwick (marc.samwick@verizon.net); Carl Finger; Matt 

Callaghan

Subject: Fw: Letter re Monte Nido Facility

Attachments: Monte Nido Handout, Nov 15, 2015.pdf

 

________________________________________ 

From: Mayor 

Sent: Sunday, November 22, 2015 5:40 PM 

To: Mary Rosewater 

Subject: Re: Letter re Monte Nido Facility 

 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Rosewater -- This will acknowledge receipt of your email.  For your reference, attached is a handout 

prepared by Monte Nido for an informal meeting with residents they hosted at the Scarsdale Library on November 15th.  

It contains FAQs to which they have responded. 

 

As you may be aware, a meeting of the Scarsdale Village Board Land Use and Law Committees is scheduled for 

November 24th at 6:30 pm at Village Hall.   At the meeting, the Board intends to learn more about the details of what is 

proposed and to consider whether alternatives available under the Padavan Law might be pursued. You may wish to 

attend.  

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

________________________________________ 

From: Mary Rosewater <rosewaters@optonline.net> 

Sent: Sunday, November 22, 2015 5:34 PM 

To: Mayor 

Cc: Mary Rosewater 

Subject: Letter re Monte Nido Facility 

 

Dear Mayor Mark, 

 

As recent purchasers of 30 Heathcote Road, our home will be directly impacted by Monte Nido’s proposed commercial 

group treatment facility to be located at 2 Morris Lane, a property that adjoins our back yard.  We have a number of 

concerns, both personally and for the greater community, regarding that proposal.  Those concerns are detailed in the 

attached letter, which we hope will add to a full and transparent dialogue about the proposal. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Mary and David Rosewater 

 


